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Good morning Mr McFadden, 

Happy to hear our community is growing! We are more than happy to welcome the 
possibility of serving 100 new families. 

Please see the response below from our Executive Director of Operations, Mr. 
Schwartz. 

At your service, 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Matt Schwartz <mschwart@adams14.org> 
Date: Fri, Jan 21, 2022 at 8:00 AM 
Subject: Re: 7001 Colorado Boulevard 

To: Melba Velazquez-Rosario <mvelazguez@adams14.org> 
Cc: Mario Marquez <mcmarguez@adams14.org> 

Hi Melba and Mario, 

We have the capacity between Alsup and ACMS and I or KMS to add up to 100 
families to these sites. The capacity for Alsup is 600 students. Current enrollment 
is 463. Last I heard on ACMS it was at around 740 students as well as KMS. Both 
schools have had as many as 840+ We should have space available for this 
increase and welcome this potential increase in enrollment. 

Kind regards, 
Matt 




